.
From: John Malet-Bates_

Sent: 07 December 2014 17:53
To: Planning
Subject: 20 Redington Road

Looking at the planning history for this site from 2008, | find a modest proposal for new
dormers 2012/0727/P which was granted plus two tree works applications. This site has been working for

quite some time so | am given to wondering how much more work may be being done.
Regards,

John Malet-Bates

Sent from Windows Mail



